
HB 606 -- Police Retirement System of St. Louis

Sponsor:  Lembke

This bill changes the laws regarding the Police Retirement System
of St. Louis.  Currently, increased disability or survivor
benefit payments are allowed for each dependent child up to three
children; and upon the death of a retired member, the surviving
spouse receives a benefit of 40% of the deceased member’s average
final compensation.  The bill removes the three child limitation
for increased benefits and allows the surviving spouse to
receive, for one year, the current benefit that the member was
receiving prior to death.


